
From: Goessel, Kathryn M -FS
To: Lewis, Leigh -FS
Subject: FW: Stibnite Gold Project EIS - Comment Letter received at McCall mtg
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 5:33:36 PM
Attachments: BretArmacost ScopingCommentLetter 06282017.pdf
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Importance: High

For entry into CARA (unless Sandee already did).
 

PIPER GOESSEL
Geologist, Stibnite Gold PM

Forest Service
Payette National Forest

p: 208-634-0619 
f: 208-634-0634 
kgoessel@fs.fed.us

500 N Mission St, Bldg 1
McCall, ID 83638
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

From: Porter, Valerie [mailto:valerie.porter@aecom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 2:34 PM
To: Goessel, Kathryn M -FS <kgoessel@fs.fed.us>
Cc: Dingman, Sandra J -FS <sandrajdingman@fs.fed.us>; Johnson, Chelsa
<Chelsa.Johnson@aecom.com>
Subject: Stibnite Gold Project EIS - Comment Letter received at McCall mtg
Importance: High
 
Hi Piper,
I’m sorry, I couldn’t find that I emailed this to you. Guess I scanned it, saved to our project files, and
skipped the last step of sending. This is from someone who has already submitted a comment letter
via CARA and this letter is almost identical, but not quite.
Thanks,
Valerie

Valerie Porter
Sr. Environmental Planner/Project Manager
Impact Assessment & Permitting (IAP), Pacific Northwest
D +1-208-386-7607
M +1-801-419-8760
valerie.porter@aecom.com
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